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Ms. Cindy and Ms. Jamie’s 
January Newsletter 

 
 
 
 

 

Important Dates: 
        February 4th-8th- Literacy Week 
 February 14th- Valentine Celebration 
          February 18th- School Closed 
February 22nd- Big Saints Bash 

 

Literacy Week:                                                                                      

Monday-Mystery Reader                                                                

Tuesday- Books and Burgers                                                      

Wednesday- Café con Libros (9:00-9:45)                                     

Thursday- Throwback Thursday (Teacher Favorites)                          

Friday- Free Read Friday                                                                

(Bring a favorite book to share) 

 

 
Snack Basket Rotation: 

2/4~ Madeline 
2/11~ William 
2/18~ Bianca 
2/25~ Mattie 
3/4~ Joey 
 

Snack Basket Suggestions: 
Fresh Fruit (washed and sliced) 

Yogurt Tubes 
Meat and Cheese Roll-ups 

Cheese Cubes 
Homemade Muffins 

Cereal 
Your child’s favorite snack 

 

A Peek at This Month! 
The month of January was exciting and full of 

new rhyming vocabulary.  The children loved 

singing Nursery Rhymes and creating colorful 

art projects about them.   We listened to the 

sounds of rhyming words and how enjoyable 

our English language is.  The children loved 

creating sparkly stars that we made for Twinkle, 

Twinkle Little Star.   The nursery rhyme posters 

around the room were a new visual experience.  

Ms. Jamie and I would point to the rhymes as 

we recited them.  The obstacle course that we 

created was a big hit and was a great gross 

motor workout. Our large paper crayon collage 

that we all participated in was a joy and a 

fantastic fine motor activity!   We made play 

dough and created fun shapes using our hands, 

strengthening our fine motor muscles.  For a 

cooking experience this month, we made 

yummy citrus smoothies to drink! In the month 

of February, we will celebrate Valentine’s Day 

and talk about our love for family, school, and 

friends.  We will learn how to show love for 

pets and how to care for them!  Hermie crab is 

our class pet and we will take turns observing 

his ways of drinking water and eating food!                                                        

Blessings,                                                                              

Ms. Cindy and Ms. Jamie 

 

                                                                                       


